
Save the Date: July 24th and 25th 2020

Are you a Marine Waterfront Property Owner in Kitsap 
County? Do you have a bulkhead that you have 
contemplated removing, but have concerns? Consider 
signing up for this free event to get your questions 
answered about the feasibility of removal, possible 
erosion, and alternative options for your shoreline! 
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NEWS AND INFORMATION 

How to Sign Up for a Site Visit

  KITSAP 

Sign-up to receive future issues of this newsletter for the latest in shore-friendly information and resources. 

In order to sign up, please visit our News and Events page on our 
website. The direct link can be found at the bottom of this 
newsletter. On the News and Events page you will find "Request 
A Site Visit". That will take you to the required questionnaire 
that needs to be filled out. 

Please note, we have limited spots available, so make sure to sign up 
at your earliest convenience! 

About the Site Visit: Shore Friendly Kitsap will be 
partnering with Coastal Geologic Services Inc. on July 24th 
and 25th, to provide free site assessments by professional 
geologists. This opportunity is for participants that are 
interested in removing their bulkhead and moving towards 
a naturalized shoreline.

In Other News:
We now have our own Facebook 
group! Give us a follow to get the most 
recent updates and information about 
our program and upcoming offerings. 
We have some fun plans in the works 
and our group is the easiest way to stay 
informed. 

Facebook Group Link:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
shorefriendlykitsap/

Click the link at the bottom of the 
newsletter to go right to the page!

Geologist Site Visit

About Coastal Geologic Services
CGS has worked with landowners for 25 
years, and continue to provide targeted 
and cost-effective advice and erosion 
control design services. We are excited to 
be partnering with them for this event!

About Shore Friendly Kitsap

Shore Friendly Kitsap is your waterfront 
partner. Our mission is to empower 
Puget Sound waterfront landowners to 
create beautiful, environmentally 
friendly shorelines for themselves and 
generations to come. Please visit us at: 
www.shorefriendlykitsap.com or 
contact Project Manager, Christina 
Kereki at ckereki@co.kitsap.wa.us or 
360.307.4242 for more information. 

Why Get a Site Assessment: A site assessment is a great 
way to learn more about your property, get your questions 
answered, and prepare for the future. This opportunity is a 
great way to gauge your erosion risk and point you to the 
resources you need in order to get your shoreline 
restoration project started. 
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